
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Drop off and Pick up: 

Please can only 1 parent /carer drop off and 

collect children to reduce congestion. Face 

coverings are essential for adults. Thank you! 

 

 

Travelling safely 

Please do not car share with people outside of your bubble to keep the risk of 

transmission low. Thank you. 

 

Where possible, we encourage you to walk, cycle or scoot to school to reduce the 

amount of traffic congestion around school. If you must use public transport, we 

encourage you to follow the safer travel guidance, keeping this to a minimum, 

wear face coverings and wash and sanitise your hands immediately after using 

public transport. 

 

Wrap around provision

Unfortunately, we cannot offer a toast club 

facility currently as we would not have staffing or 

facilities to keep bubbles separate. However, Our 

CC4C club is now re-open for bookings and this 

can be done via the CC4C email address: 

cc4c@christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk and 

paid via ParentPay. We strongly advise that you 

do not use multiple childcare settings to reduce 

the amount of mixing and potential spread of the 

virus. Thank you! 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

What a super start to the day! The corridors are filled 

with a joyous sound of happy, giggling children who 

are delighted to be back learning with their friends 

and teachers! 

Please find some information for you to read to 

support our safe re-opening! Thank you!  
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